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   May 8, 2023 

 

Dear Resident,   

   

The Township and Jp2g had a kick-off meeting today with H&H Construction 

to review the proposed schedule and review the remaining scope of work. 

 

Schedule Update 

H&H will be returning mid-week and have provided that the remaining work 

will take approximately 5 weeks to complete.  

 

The remaining work to be completed is as follows: 

•    Asphalt removal, new granulars and paving on Cameron Street from Earl 

Street to Vera Crescent 

•    Asphalt removal, new granulars and paving on Vera Crescent 

•    Concrete curb on Cameron Street and Vera Crescent 

•    Driveway tie-ins 

•    Landscaping 

•    Shouldering 

 

Deficiencies 

H&H construction will also be completing deficiencies during the same time 

frame within the completed area as shown in the map below. 
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 Construction Location 

The construction will take place within the Township’s right-of-way but may 

result in some disruption to your private property. Lawns and driveways may 

be disturbed but will be reinstated at no cost to you. However, if you have 

any assets located within the Township’s right-of-way that you want to 

preserve, we suggest that you relocate these items in advance of the 

construction work. 

 

Access and Parking 

The construction should not impede the access to your property but may 

provide some interruptions, such as when the contractor is installing curb in 

front of your home. In the event, that your driveway is not accessible, the 

contractor will provide notice to yourself 24 hours in advance. 

 

During the construction, the Township asks that you do not park on the 

roadway unless your driveway is not accessible. 

 

Garbage and Recycling 

Curbside garbage and recycling collection will remain the same practice, but 

the contractor may bring bags and containers to a central location for pickup. 

Your containers will be returned to your property after collection. We ask that 

you mark your address on any cans or containers. 

 

Questions and Concern 

H&H Construction, Council and Township staff would like to thank for your 

patience with the construction project. If you have any concerns related to 

the project, please let us know by contacting the project manager noted 

below.  

 

Lane Cleroux 

Manager of Public Works 

Phone: (613) 646-2282 ext. 128 

E-mail: lcleroux@whitewaterregion.ca  

mailto:lcleroux@whitewaterregion.ca

